
 

 

Woodlands Winding Brook HOA 

Executive Meeting Digest 

September 5, 2018 

Board members present: Cindy Johnson, President; Jeanette Clausen, Vice President; Elizabeth 

Starr, Secretary; and Susan Seitzinger, At-Large. Treasurer Linda Blair was absent.   

 

Issues discussed: 

 Legal advice on election procedures 

 Legal advice on contract issues with vendors 

 Follow-up on legal advice re letter on basement repairs (no advice yet received) 

 

No motions were made or approved.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Elizabeth Starr  

Secretary, Woodlands Winding Brook HOA 

 


